
IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 
X-ray services will be unavailable for 3 weeks during the 
installation process.

Please continue to visit the clinic for evaluations and appointments. 
If you need an X-ray, your provider will refer you to an external 
service. This ensures you receive a referral and/or purchase order 
(PO) so that CHS can cover the charges.

TIMELINE: 
X-ray services will be down starting today, January 13, 
and will be back up on February 3.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation!
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